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February 23, 1943 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
600 N. University 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Liaguire 

Offices and Studios: rooó Taylor Avenue 

Received your DX report and am happy 
to say it is correct. It was part of 
the Frequency Check program given on 
February 16, 1943 from 1:00 to 1 :30, 
P.W. T. by Louene Williams. 

The weather here was chear but not very 
cold. The temperature was about 40 de- 
grees F. 

Thanks again for the report and here 
is hoping you have good luck DXing. 

Sincerel 

REVa lZ4 

Williams 
Ch i/. Eng. 


